
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Legal and Finance Committee 
 
FROM: Jeff Barbier, Community Resources Director 
 
SUBJECT: .5% Pay Matrix Adjustment January 1, 2013 
   
DATE:  November 21, 2012 
 
 
The approval of the Rapid City Common Council is requested to extend a .5% increase to the 
pay matrix of nonunion employees of the City of Rapid City on January 1, 2013.  The contracts 
of the AFSCME, IAFF, and FOP bargaining units require the same .5% wage adjustment on that 
date.  This adjustment for all employees of the City of Rapid City was included in the wage 
projections for the 2013 approved budget. 
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